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Notice to Customers Regarding Declaration of

Dangerous Goods (DG)

Dear Esteemed Customers,

In our unwavering commitment to safeguarding the well-being of

personnel, vessels, and cargoes, SNL sincerely reminds you to declare

dangerous goods truthfully. Accurate declaration of dangerous goods

not only aligns with legal and regulatory mandates but also serves as the

cornerstone for protecting the interests of all stakeholders and ensuring

maritime safety.

To further enhance safety management and protect a safe

transportation environment, effective immediately, SNL will implement

the following measures in response to any instances of false declaration,

concealed declaration, or mis-declaration of dangerous cargo:

1. Imposition of liquidated damages: USD 30,000.00 per container.

2. Pursuit of full indemnification for all associated losses and

expenses, alongside the pursuit of legal recourse against responsible

parties.

SNL is continuously committed to providing safe, convenient and

high-quality green services and calls on all customers to declare

dangerous goods truthfully, fostering a safe maritime transport

environment together.

If you have any inquiries or require further clarification, please do

not hesitate to reach out to us. We deeply appreciate your

understanding and unwavering support in our shared commitment to

safety and excellence.

Thank you for your continued partnership.

Sinotrans Container Lines Co., Ltd.

July 24, 2024


